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7th October 2025 

 

Year 11 Autumn Mock Exams 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We are very pleased with how Year 11 has started their final year at Lealands High School. They have exhibited 

respect, responsibility and dedication to their studies and if this continues we expect them to achieve some 

excellent results at the end of the year.  

 

Year 11 students have their first of two mock exam seasons at the end of this half term and the start of next half 

term. The mock exams look and feel exactly the same as the GCSEs. When these students were in Year 10 they had 

practice exams in the exam venues. It is imperative that they continue to adhere to the very clear rules and 

regulations in their mock exams to prepare them fully for the GCSE exams. 

 

Students should treat and prepare for these exams in the same way they would for their GCSE exams. We will 

support students in structuring their revision and revising effectively. At home students should continue to complete 

their Extended Learning, much of which will be revision for the exams.  

Further guidance can be found here:  

 

https://www.lealands.luton.sch.uk/exams  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SFhmWQazIAk 

 

The Autumn 2024 mock exams timetable is attached. We encourage students to have a copy of this in their 

bedroom and another copy on the fridge or somewhere they will see it frequently. We will provide individual 

timetables including exam venues and seat numbers in the upcoming weeks. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Freebourne 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

https://www.lealands.luton.sch.uk/exams
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SFhmWQazIAk


 
 

 

 


